
 

Friday 25 June 
 
 
We finished off the Y6 residentials this week and I was privileged to accompany the last class, Madagascar.  
The children on each visit were a credit to the school and themselves, and commented very positively upon by 
the instructors.  They overcame fears, showed determination and displayed great sportsmanship.  Amongst 
the incredible experiences was the extraordinary rescue of an entangled turtle, which one snorkelling group 
witnessed first-hand.  Thank you to all the children and staff who took part over the past few days. 
 
FS1 had a great visit to the terminal earlier in the week – they had a go at each stage of the checking in process 
and looked at how the luggage got to the plane.  They even watched an aircraft take-off!  I heard that equally 
exciting was the bus journey on the way there; for some it was their first time on a bus.  Well done to 
everybody involved. 
 
Thank you for your support with Armed Forces Day today.  The children spoke proudly about the photographs 
they brought in to share and there was a real sense of appreciation and admiration for our Armed Forces 
Heroes.  Thank you and enjoy the rest of the festivities over the weekend. 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend,  
 
Ben Turner 
Headmaster 
 
 

Houses Whole School w/b 
21.06.21 

Hercules House 
 

513 

Typhoon House 
 

499 

Griffin House 
 

383 

Voyager House 
 

579 

 

Akrotiri School 

Friday Feeling  

#035 


